
 

PO Box 361782, Birmingham, AL  35236 

 
 
 
DATE: September 17, 2009 
 
 
FROM: Roy Hutcheson, Title Cash, AARAL Member & TPCA Board Member 
 
 
SUBJECT: Senator Shelby Fundraiser & AARAL PAC Membership 
 
Senator Shelby is the Ranking Member of Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs and will be very 

instrumental in any legislation that effects short term automobile lending.  The Consumer Finance 

Protection Act would place our future in the hands of non-elected or accountable decision makers.  We 

have a chance to not reelect legislators that can affect our future, but we won't be able to do anything 

to protect ourselves if the Consumer Finance Protect Act is passed.  AARAL, the national trade group 

for the title lending industry (www.responsibleautolenders.org), through their lobbying group has asked 

us to raise $25,000 to $50,000 for Senator Shelby and hold a reception before October 31st.  We 

need to commit at least $40,000 toward that end from our Alabama, Mississippi and Tennessee 

friends.  I also would like to invite you to attend a reception to show support for our industry and to 

Senator Shelby. 

 

Please share this request with other association members and non-members and ask them to please 

give us a commitment by name and amount by responding to me as noted below. 

 

At the Mississippi Title Pledge Association Meeting on Tuesday I also requested the attending 

members help in joining the AARAL PAC.  Even if you are not a member of AARAL you can join the 

PAC and contribute any amount.  We need more members to make the PAC work.  Your membership 

is more important more than any amount you agree to contribute.  Please complete the PAC form 

below and forward it to me as soon as possible.  

 

HELP PLEASE! 

 

Roy Hutcheson 
 
Hutcheson Enterprises, Inc. 
513-C Sparkman Drive, NW 
Huntsville, AL  35816 
(256) 319-3102 
Fax:  (256) 319-1562 
RHutcheson@hutchesonenterprises.com 
 




